
  
 

 

June 24, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern: 

Company name: SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd. 
Representative: Toshio Hiroe, President & CEO 

(Code #: 7735, Tokyo Stock Exchange Prime Market) 

 
For inquiries:  
Akihiko Miyagawa, Senior Executive Officer and 

Head of Financial Strategy Division 

(Tel: +81-75-414-7155) 
 

Notice: Position and Policies on Introducing Smaller Investment Units 

 

1. Position on introducing smaller investment units 

SCREEN Holdings Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) recognizes that introducing smaller investment units may be 
one of the effective ways to attract a wider range of investors, such as non-institutional investors, as well 
as to increase share liquidity in the market. 

 

2. Policies on introducing smaller investment units 

The Company implemented a stock split of common stock in the ratio of 1 share into 2 shares on October 
1, 2023, thereby making investment units smaller. The Company will continue to consider introducing 
smaller investment units, in the context of trends in the stock market, changes in the Company’s stock 
prices and trading volumes, and other factors. 


